
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
It’s been a terrific week here at Jamestown Middle. Today was the last day of the third quarter. 
Fourth quarter will begin when we return from spring break. As a reminder there will be no 
school this coming Monday through next Monday, April 5th. Students in the Blue cohort will 
return on Tuesday, April 6th. Orange cohort students will return Thursday, April 8th. 
 
Meals will be available for pick up Monday through Thursday of next week at Ragsdale. Meals 
will not be available next Friday as that is a holiday for Guilford County Schools.  
 
As we begin to think about next year, we would love to have your help with the PTA. This is a 
terrific opportunity to get involved and support your child and our school. If you are interested, 
please reach out to us at 336-819-2100. 
 
Well, I hope you have a wonderful spring break and we can’t wait to see you all back to kick off 
the 4th quarter here at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


